AORANGI/BROOKSIDE — INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS

The Area Engineer reported on the feedback received with regard to the proposed improvement works
to be undertaken at the Aorangi Road/Brookside Terrace intersection.

Based on the information presented, the Board decided that the work be approved for construction.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


